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We hope everyone had a blessed Christmas and a very Happy New Year. 
 
We have had a change this month. Layton Larson is going to move to Rt. 48 due to 
the fact that Tracy Draper moved to Rt. 64.  
 
We had three bus citations this month. Two were spitting in each other’s faces 
and the other was for using foul language. This was a super month.  
 
Our mechanics are working hard to keep the buses up and running. This year we 
have had some major breakdowns, and the guys are working their fingers to the 
bone and getting them fixed. I am so lucky to have them on our staff. They are 
amazing.  
 
Bus boss, our new routing software, is coming along slow but sure. We are doing 
some clean up on a lot of roads and address ranges but it’s getting done. I think 
this program will help the district with some routing issues. Please be patient with 
us -  it’s a huge job.  
 
All in all this was an amazing month. Everyone had the Christmas spirit and all was 
right with the world. 
 
I would like to thank my staff for all they have done for me this past month. They 
all stepped up to the plate and took over while I was off with my surgery. I work 
with the best family in  the whole world. Love them to pieces.  
                                           
 
  
 
 
 Alicia Bywater 
 Transportation Supervisor 


